
Diary Dates            

May 2025 
23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
normal time 
 
June2025 
2nd  School opens for Term 6 

 

Collection Safeguarding 
A polite reminder that if your child is 
being collected by another adult at the 
end of the day to either phone or email 
into school to inform the class teacher 
who they are going home with. We are 
asking this to ensure the safeguarding of 
your child. We will not release your child 
to another adult without prior 
knowledge. 
 

NMPAT Music Tuition 
For September 2024, there will be music 
tuition places available in violin,     
woodwind, keyboard and guitar for  
children in Years 3 to 6. 

To register your interest please follow 
the link : 

https://presto.nmpat.co.uk/musicinschool  
 

Your interest needs to be registered by 
Monday, 23rd June 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sports Day 
How lucky were we with the weather on 
Sports Day!!! It was fabulous being able 
to welcome you all for a school event. 

 Well done to all those who took part 
and congratulations to Lamport for 
winning the cup. 

Thank you to the BSA for organising 
refreshments. 

PGL Monies 
A polite reminder that the next payment 
for PGL is due by 15th June 2025. 

 

 

End of Term 
Wow, end of term already! Please 
remember to order your child’s meals for 
next Term. 
The Boughton Team hopes everyone has 
a fabulous break. We look forward to 
seeing you on Monday, 2nd June.  
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